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Notification of works Newlands 

Unit 1A 
6 Brewery Lane 
Penrith New Squares 
Penrith 
CA11 7FN 
 
04 August 2023 
Our ref: 614483 
 

              
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
A590 Greenodd to Ayside Speed Reduction 
 
I am contacting you about a forthcoming safety improvement scheme on the A590 
between Greenodd and Ayside The works are due to start on the 14 August 2023 for 8 
weeks. 
 
The works will involve installing new speed limit signage to indicate changes made to 
the speed limits which are: 
 
• A590 Greenodd to Roan Wood : reduction to 50mph from existing 60mph 
• A590 Haverthwaite dual carriageway : reduction to 60mph from existing 70mph 
• A590 Newby Bridge to Canny Hill junction : reduction to 40mph from existing 

60mph. This section includes Newby Bridge garage. 
 
In addition to the changes to the speed limits, average speed cameras will be installed 
in 9 locations to enforce the speed limits. The works will be carried out overnight 
between 20:00 and 06:00 under a combination of temporary traffic lights and lane 
closures depending on location. 
 
We would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you. Your 
ongoing support and co-operation are much appreciated and help to keep our workers 
and other road users safe. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries about our work, please contact us on 0300 
123 5000 or email - info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
William Paterson 
William Paterson 


